Planning Meeting 
12/1/21
OIC - Mike Ilardi 
7:15pm - 8:02pm
Chair - Mike Stocknoff 

In attendance: Mike Stocknoff, Mike Ilardi, Roger Crook, Pat Degnan, Scot Desort, Barry Mendelsohn, Joanne Machalaba, Mike Freedman, Charlie Bogusat, Maddy Lashen, Steve Lashen, Barb Neibart, Matthew Crilli, Kelly Venezia Crilli, Dan Grant, Karen Alekel, Deirdre Fretz, Diane Tsoukantas, Gabe Weisberg, Jerry Schwartz, Jennifer Cordes, Margo Narciso, Joanne Karbowniczak, Rick Gordimer, Johanna Frye, Pete Hestevold, Bill Malzahn 

1. A discussion continued regarding a potential dog park  located in WML. Joanne, Pete and Dan will work together regarding location options, insurance and other specific needs. Dan explained how the “process” traditionally takes place. 
2. Anticipating Jimmy Concrete to begin work this month on the A-Field bridge. 
3. Spartan Construction has begun ordering the necessary product for the exterior building renovation.
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